
 

February 2019, 

Dear Lectors,  

It’s hard to believe we’re about to begin Lent. The schedule for March through May 2019 is now ready for 
downloading. You will notice that the Easter Vigil and Easter times are not assigned. There will be a sign-up 
sheet in the Sacristy if you are available and would like to serve at one of the Easter liturgies. Included on that 
sign-up sheet will be Holy Thursday and Good Friday. You can also contact Nikkiz@standrewchurch.org to sign 
up. There are additional lectors needed for the Easter Vigil and there are additional Masses on Easter in the 
Activities Building.  

If you are scheduled for one of the Masses on Palm Sunday weekend, you can expect to hear from me with 
your part for the Gospel reading of the Passion.  

The parish Lenten mission is March 24-26 in the church. This year we welcome Friar Johnpaul Cafiero with the 
theme No Greater Love: Reflections on the Seven Last Words of Jesus. The mission runs each evening from 
7:00-8:30pm. I hope you will make time to attend this offering and invite your friends. The mission is open to 
all and is appropriate for middle school through senior citizen. 

Thanks once again to Anne Albertus for working to put the weekend schedule together. The next schedule will 
be the summer schedule, which is always challenging because of vacations. Please get your dates that you are 
not available to Anne as soon as you can so we can get the schedule out in a timely manner. And remember, if 
you cannot lector on a given date, please find a substitute and also let the parish office know that you are 
making a change. 

Finally, thank you for your continued commitment to this ministry!  

In Peace, 

Nikki Zakrzewski  Anne Albertus     
Pastoral Associate  Weekend Lector Coordinator   
nikkiz@standrewchurch.org anne.albertus@gmail.com    
248.651.7486   248.709.6897     
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